
 

 

 

Relevant Information 
 
EPM awarded completion of the civil works of units 3 and 4 
of Hidroituango, which are part of the first stage of the 
project, to the Colombian firm Schrader Camargo S.A.S. 
 

The firm Schrader Camargo has extensive experience in 

executing civil works in hydroelectric projects and will begin 

works as of December 1. 
 
Medellín, October 31, 2022. In order to continue the works of the Ituango Project, 

EPM entered into a contract with the Colombian firm SCHRADER CAMARGO S.A.S., 

which was the awarded bidder of contracting process CRW189788 to “Execute the 

remaining civil works of generation units 3 and 4 and complementary works of the 

Ituango Hydroelectric Project.” The work consists of executing the remaining 

concrete for the embedment of turbine number 4, as well as splicing and pouring 

the concrete in the tunnels that will transport water from the reservoir to generation 

units 3 and 4. 

The latter bearing in mind that the term established in the contract with Consorcio 

CCC Ituango ends on November 30, 2022, since the Contractor declined EPM’s 

request to continue under the same unit price system to finish the first stage of the 

project (units 3 and 4). 

It is important to point out that, according to the project’s schedule, units 3 and 4 

must become operational before November 30, 2023. 

Assembly of Units 1 and 2 is Completed 

As EPM announced last week, the civil works and assembly of electromechanical 

equipment corresponding to units 1 and 2 were properly completed. These two first 



 

 

 

turbines are expected to begin providing 600 MW of power by November 30, after 

the results of all the necessary tests that are currently underway. 

Contract for the Second Stage of Hidroituango 

Moreover, EPM opened a public request for bids on March 10, 2022, to execute the 

second stage of the Ituango Project, which comprises units 5 to 8. Ten (10) national 

and international firms acquired the right to participate in this process. The receipt 

of bids is on November 4, 2022. 

 


